
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Circular 23-064/K05 

28th October,2023 

Dear Parents, 
Circular on Arrangements for Changing to Winter School Uniform 

 

Due to the change of the weather, students may wear their winter school uniform 

(including winter P.E. uniform) to school from 30th October, 2023 (Monday) onwards 

according to the weather conditions. Students are not allowed to wear clothes other than 

the school uniform to school. Starting from 20th November, 2023 (Monday), all students 

are required to wear their winter school uniform / winter P.E. uniform to school according 

to the timetable. Parents can learn about the school’s requirements for student uniform in 

the handbook or school website. 

For enquiries, please contact Mr. Chan Chun Leung. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

__________________ 

Chow Kim Ho 
Principal 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Reply Slip of Circular 23-064/K05 < Please return it to the class teacher > 

Circular on Arrangements for Changing to Winter School Uniform 
 
Dear Principal, 
 

I acknowledge the above-mentioned circular regarding changing to winter school uniform.  

Parents’ Opinion(if any):______________________________________________ 

 
Student’s Name :                 (    )           Parent’s Signature :                  

Class :                                              Date :                  


